
Dear FIT Academy Families, 

As part of Governor Walz's directive, we will be offering free daycare for the children of 
parents who serve in an essential public safety or health care role. This is available only 
for students enrolled at FIT Academy in grades K-7. This service will be available 
beginning Tuesday March 17 through Friday March 21 from 7:30am to 5:30pm. This will 
not be available during Spring Break but will resume on March 30th in the case of 
continued school closure. Please email Mrs. Paschall at tpaschall@fitacademymn.org if 
you plan on taking advantage of this service. As determined by the state this service is 
only available for the following employee roles and parents will be asked to show their 
employment identification or a letter from their employer when dropping off students in 
the morning. 

Eligible Employees: 

 Health care providers and systems, including hospitals and clinics 
 Post-acute and long-term care facilities, including nursing and assisted living 

facilities 
 Home Care workers 
 Personal Care Assistants 
 Ambulance/emergency 
 Direct Care and Treatment 
 First responders 
 Firefighters 
 Personnel providing correctional services 
 Essential Court personnel 
 Minnesota State Veterans Homes staff 
 State and local public health agency employees 
 MNsure Navigators 
 County financial/eligibility workers 
 County case managers 
 Or any county staff in emergency management or health and human services  

 


